
Hill View Primary School 
 

Arts Week – Tie Dye activity   Wednesday 5th June 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We hope that you are well and enjoyed a lovely half term. Hill View’s Arts Week is 

the week beginning Monday 17th June and, as part of this week, Year 4 will be 

working on numerous different creative projects. Our inspiration for the week will be 

creative arts relating to the Caribbean- music, dance, sculpture, poetry and many 

more exciting areas to explore. The week will involve many new skills and 

techniques, along with refining ones we have already learnt. This includes using 

watercolours, sketching and- very excitingly- tie dying! 

 

To support with this topic, we kindly request that each child brings in a plain T-shirt 

suitable for tie dying, which they will then be able to keep and wear in the future. 

These don’t need to be new t-shirts- they are going to be dyed after all- but it would 

be useful if they do not have any big logos/patterns on them already and is a white 

or pale colour. If you could send them in by Monday 17th June with their name 

written clearly on the label, we can use these to create their final masterpiece! 

 

If you have any recommendations or resources that we could include in our creative 

learning based on the Caribbean, we’d love to hear about them and see if we can 

include these in Arts Week. 

 

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support with the 

outcomes and home learning projects we have had throughout the year. The cooking 

session was a great success and it was lovely to see so many of you pop in to join us 

or enjoy sharing a taste of the meal at home. 

 

Wishing you a lovely week. 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 
 


